
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Technology Preventing Suicide: 1-1 Sessions
Date: 12 June 2019 17:53:32

Hi 
Unfortunately we only have one slot between 1.30 to 2.30, will book you into that slot now.
Looking forward to meeting you then
Thanks

From:  
Sent: 12 June 2019 11:35
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Technology Preventing Suicide: 1-1 Sessions
Hi 
Can we plan to meet this Friday anytime from 11:30 onwards ?
Thanks,

From:  
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 1:23 PM
To: 
Subject: Technology Preventing Suicide: 1-1 Sessions
Dear 
Thank you for sending over your MSQ responses for the Technology Preventing Suicide project. We are keen
 to invite you to a 45 min 1-1 session in which we can probe a bit further around your proposed solution.
Date: Thursday 13th and Friday14th June
Duration: 45min to 1 hour
Location: Palestra Offices outside Southwark Station (Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Rd, London SE1 8NJ)
Could you please email me back with some suggested slots (ideally 3 slots) you could make and I will make
 arrangement to have you booked in
If you have any questions please do get in touch,
Thanks a bunch

 Transport Innovation Directorate
11th Floor (11R2), Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, SE1 8NJ
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